





Public Health

The following information is being distributed on behalf of the Public Health Agency of Canada

The Public Health Agency of Canada (PHAC) is conducting a survey on non-regulated healthcare workers (you may know this role as personal support worker, care aide, nursing attendant, or simply, support workers). We want to hear from you about your perspectives, knowledge, and barriers faced in long-term care settings related to infection prevention and control (IPAC).

Your voice matters! This survey takes about 20 minutes, and your response will help PHAC support interventions that better addresses the needs and challenges of Canadian support workers. For managers, please forward this email to your team of support workers to include their perspectives in this national survey.

If you are a support worker actively working in a Canadian long-term care home, please follow the link to the survey: HERE

You may need to press Ctrl button then click on the link.

Please provide your response by September 15th, 2023.

All responses will remain anonymous and confidential, with only summary results being shared. If you have any questions or comments, please contact Kathleen.qu@phacaspc.gc.ca or Alexandre.Varsaneux@phac-aspc.gc.ca.

Thank you very much for your time and participation.

Antimicrobial Resistance Task Force (AMR) – Public Health Agency of Canada
